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9/11 Remembrance Ceremony open to the public
[Duluth, MN] The City of Duluth is opening the 9/11 Remembrance Ceremony to the public.

Masks will be required for all who attend the ceremony and social distancing is recommended. The ceremony will begin in the
Duluth Entertainment &Convention Center’s Ice Cube space outside of AMSOIL Arena at 11:00 a.m. Entrance E will open on
Saturday, September 11 at 10:30 a.m. for those who would like to attend. The ceremony is expected to take 35 minutes. The
event will also be livestreamed on the City of Duluth’s Facebook page as previously announced.
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